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JULY 2015 NEWSLETTER 

 UPCOMING 

EVENTS 
July 1st CANADA DAY! 

July 1st Foresters Falls Canada  

  Day Parade and Fireworks 

July 5th Country Gospel Music  

  Show - Miller’s Property 

July 6th WDRA Meeting - 7:00 pm 

July 6th - 26th (except Saturdays)    

  Gospel Tent Meetings  

  (Beside Perretton Church) 

July 10th WDRA Boardwalk Bingo  

  Pembroke 

July 10th & 11th                         

  Minor Ball Playoffs  

  (Various Locations) 

July 17th Tween Dance - 7:00 pm 

July 24th, 25th & 26th             

  Beachbug Fair 

August 8th Kyla Simmons Memorial  

  Golf Tournament           

  (Oaks of Cobden) 

Sept 26th Festival of Small Halls 

                    Westmeath Rec. Hall 

 

THE FESTIVAL OF         

SMALL HALLS 

 

COMING TO WESTMEATH                             

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 26th, 2015 

 

CELTIC KITCHEN PARTY             

FEATURING EAST COAST       

MUSICAL GROUP BEÒLACH 

 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS! 

 

More information, tickets and a list of other acts will be 

coming out soon! 

 

For more information, please visit 

www.thefestivalofsmallhalls.com or contact                  

The WDRA is looking for a YOUTH  AMBASSADOR, 14 to 16 years of age to: 

Attend monthly meetings, be the voice for local youth, give input on how the 

WDRA can offer more for our youth, plan and implement youth activities, act 

as co-event coordinator and fill out financial and event reports. 

You must be reliable, mature, have good communication skills and positive 

listening skills.  Familiarity with social media (Facebook) an asset. 

The WDRA can offer volunteer hours, leadership mentoring and endless     

learning opportunities. 

Please submit a formal letter of application to Bob Grylls @ bgrylls@nrtco.net 

 

Music by Abbey Lane DJ  
Entertainment Canada 

Friday, July 17th               
7pm-10pm 

Ages 8-15yrs 

TWEEN DANCE                
 ADVERTISE  YOUR BUSINESS  WITH US 

ONLY $25.00/MONTH 

GET ONE MONTH FREE WHEN YOU  

COMMITT TO A FULL YEAR. 

FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO ADVERTISE, 

PLEASE CONTACT HEATHER AT  

wdranewsletter@nrtco.net or (613) 587-4394 

ARENA ADVERTISING 

Attention Business Owners! The WDRA 
rents advertising wall space inside the      

arena. The signs are mounted on the wall 
surrounding the ice surface area. These    

billboards offer an excellent opportunity to 
promote your business as well as express 

your support for local events in the         
community. As a business owner, you can 

be sure that your advertisement will be 
seen by hundreds of spectators each year. 
Contact the WDRA at wdra@nrtco.net for 
more information and make plans to have 

your ad ready for the next ice season.  



UPDATE FROM  RIVERVIEW SENIOR’S SOCIAL CLUB 

~FOR JULY 2015~  

There will be no Soup and Sandwich for the months of July and August, 
but at this time we would like to thank all the volunteers who so          

generously give of their time and talents to make our lunches such a 
success.  A further thank you to all of you who support our monthly soup 

and sandwich lunches. 

The next Soup and Sandwich lunch will be Sept. 16
th
, 2015. 

There will be no Meetings, Wellness clinic or Footcare during the     
summer months. 

We are proud to present “AN EVENING WITH ELVIS”.  
 Roy Leblanc is an award winning Elvis impersonator, whom we have 

booked  for our Rock and Roll evening on Sept. 19
th
, 2015, at 8:00 pm. 

Tickets are  $20.00, and available from most members or call             
613-587-4834. You won’t want to miss this one.  Get your tickets soon! 

Riverview Social Club 2015 Bus Trip 
A  Bus trip is being planned for Sept. 24

th
, 25

th
 and 26

th
.  This year it was 

decided that members would again like to go on the train trip through the 
Agawa Canyon. If interested and for more information, please contact 

Ted Winter at 582-3778. 
Thanks to all of you who attended our recent production of             
“Laugh Louder, Live Longer”. It was a great success! 

We are grateful to the WDRA for allowing us free rent for the 4 days of 
rehearsals and play. We are pleased to donate the amount of       

$500.00 to the WDRA. 

We are also grateful to the Council of the Township of Whitewater      
Region for responding positively to our request for funds. The    
donation of $2500.00 will pay for the transportation of a number of     
seniors currently residing in senior homes. We are very excited to     

contribute the remaining funds as seed money to be set up as “Council 
for the Arts” in Whitewater Region. This council will be set up within the 

next few months and it will encompass the large municipality of       
Whitewater Region.  

The Riverview Seniors Club is pleased to announce that a donation of 
$500.00 will also be made to the Whitewater Historical Society to assist 
the ongoing repairs and maintenance of the Ross Museum in Foresters 
Falls.  This museum is enjoyed by all residents in Whitewater Region.  

Yoga will resume again beginning on Sept. 9
th
 at 9:00 a.m.   Cost will 

be $42.00 for 6 sessions. For more information call Danielle Thomas at 
613-587-4615. 

Our elections were held on Wednesday, June 10
th
.                              

We are pleased to welcome the new executive for the upcoming year: 
President:  Doreen McNair 

Vice President:  Linda Bromley 
Secretary:  Bob Grylls 

Treasurer: Paul Stewart 
Membership: Jan Reeves and Sheila O’Brien 

Kitchen: Pauline Wright, and Sheila Boone. 
Trip Organizer:  Ted Winter 

Advertising: Pat Laroque and Linda Bromley 

Thanks to the past executive for a busy and prosperous year.  A big 
thank you to Donna Trevisani, our outgoing treasurer. Great job Donna!  

The Historic Westmeath Township Project is proudly sponsored by 
the Riverview Social Club. If you have old photos or stories from the 19

th
 

or 20
th
 centuries of local people or events – think about having them 

added to: http://hwtproject.ca/.    

Like us on Facebook, check us out at Riverview Senior Social Club. 

  Thank you for your continued support.  

 

 

 

Vacation Bible School - 2015 

 Where: Beachburg Pentecostal Church 

              1723 Beachburg Road (next to Post Office) 

 When: August 17 - 21 (Monday - Friday) 

 Time:  9:30 - 11:30 am 

 

All children welcome: ages 4 - 12 years 

Registration: $5 per child (total for week) 

or $15 max (per family) 

For more information or to pre-register 

Tel: 613-582-3473 or 313-582-3390 

Email: conniegray238@gmail.com 

WESTMEATH MINOR BALL 

Westmeath Minor Ball wraps up on the July 10th and 11th 

with playoff tournaments being hosted at various locations 

in Renfrew County.  There are just a couple of local      

regular season games left being played at the Westmeath 

ball diamond in July if you want to catch some action.  Thanks go our to 

all   players, coaches and parents from another successful season! 

PEEWEE  (8:00 pm game time) 

Wed., July 1st vs. Douglas 

MITE  (6:30 pm game time) 

Mon., July 6th vs. Micksburg 

WDRA VOLUNTEER AWARDS 

This year there will be 3 awards: 

Youth Volunteer of the Year 

Volunteer of the Year 

Lifetime Volunteer 

Please submit your nominations by calling 

Brenda @ (613) 587-4518 or via email at 

wdra@nrtco.net. 

FOR HALL BOOKINGS 

please call  Marg Gervais 

at (613) 587-4838 

FREE CONCERT 

Country and Gospel 

Music Show 

At Miller’s Property 

Corner of Laxroix Bay 

Road and Gore Line 

LaPasse, Ontario 

 

Sunday, July 5th, 2015 

6:00 pm - 7:00 pm 

Bring your own 

lawn chair and     

enjoy! 

KAYLA SIMMONS MEMORIAL 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

In support of Kayla’s Kids            

Hockey Program 

Saturday, August 8, 2015, 1:00 pm 

at The Oaks of Cobden 

(Kohlsmith Road, Cobden ON) 

Proceeds go to the 

Kayla’s Kids  children 

aged 4 - 12 that 

want to try hockey 

for “Free”. 

To register of for more information, 

please contact Beachburg Arena 

Manager Hugh Martin at              

(613) 582-7040 or via email at 

beachburgarena@nrtco.net 

Your invitation to  

GOSPEL TENT MEETINGS 

 Location: 3520 Beachburg Road                      

                 (Beside Perretton Church) 

 Date: July 6th to 26th  

 Time: 7:30 pm nightly (except Saturday) 

COME AND HEAR HOW                                               

YOU CAN BE SURE OF ETERNAL LIFE! 

For information: (613) 582-7127                 

or (613) 582-3564 

Check: www.heaven4sure.com 

THANK YOU! 

Thanks to Rocky Lacroix for taking care 

of the yearly certification of the fire 

alarm system at no cost to the WDRA. 

Thanks also to Peter Ethier for getting 

the heat sensors and pull starter from        

Rondeau Electric, also at no cost. 

- Mel 

Saturday Night Roller Blading /            
Roller Skating has now wrapped up for 

the season. 

Big thanks to Dana and Steve at the 
Sweet Shack for organizing this on behalf 

of the WDRA, to Louise Drapeau for all 
her help,  and to all those that came out 

to participate. 

SCHOOL’S OUT FOR SUMMER! 

Our Westmeath and area school kids are now on 

Summer Vacation! This means you will see more 

of them out on the roads walking, biking,     

skateboarding, etc. over the 

summer months.  Motorists 

are reminded to be extra  

cautious and mindful when 

behind the wheel this        

summer and keep you eyes 

peeled. 

http://hwtproject.ca/

